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1st November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our science learning this term on ‘Forces and Movement’ we will be visiting Brighton 
and going up the i360 to gain an understanding of the science and engineering involved in the 
construction of the attraction, as well as the forces that are involved. The date of this trip is 
Thursday 14th March 2024.  
 
To keep costs as low as possible, we will be travelling by train and would ask children to be 
dropped off at the front of Crawley train station at 8:45 am and collected at 3:00pm from the front 
of the station. You will not be required to park, there is a drop off zone. The children will be in 
groups of five with an adult assigned to each group. Once we arrive at Brighton train station, we 
will then walk to the i360 where we will be based. Once we have been on the i360 and completed 
our activities, we will have lunch on the beach.  
 
The children will need to wear their yellow P.E. shirt, school jumper and comfortable 
trousers/leggings. Children will also need sensible walking shoes (e.g. trainers), and a packed 
lunch - no chocolate, glass bottles or fizzy drinks please. This packed lunch will need to be in a 
plastic bag, inside a rucksack leaving children’s hands free to explore.  
 
The cost of the trip is £15.00, this includes the cost of your child’s ticket for the i360.  
 
Please make your payment and provide consent on Parentpay by Friday 23rd February. If you 
anticipate any difficulties with payment then please contact Mrs Winn in confidence before 
Thursday 30th November, otherwise we will assume that your financial contribution is 
forthcoming. 
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Laura Pagden 


